
 

WHAT’S HAPPENING AT 

LAKE SHORE 
PUBLIC SCHOOLS?

BOND PROGRAM UPDATE

BOND UPDATES AND SUMMER BREAK! 

Bond work has been progressing nicely 
over the year. Safety and Security have 
been the first priority.  Work is ongoing 
for the 2022/2023 school year and will 
be completed in the summer of 2023.

Gathering input from the community 
has been important to assist with 
upgrades throughout the district.  For 
our summer projects, our elementar y 
students will be casting their votes on 
which playground equipment they’d 
like added to their schools. 

Input from our community has 
influenced furniture selection and 
interior design of flexible seating 
spaces for students. The interior will 
boast an innovative design that will 
promote interactive learning.

During  the summer months of construction, expect 
an increase in traffic entering and exiting Monday 
through Friday from 6:30 a.m. to 8 a.m. and 3:30 p.m. 
to 5:30 p.m. Frequent street sweeping will take place  
throughout the entire duration of the project. 

There may be loud noises during certain  
construction activities, however, Construction 
Manager Barton Malow commits to minimizing 
impact to the community when possible. 

Start: Spring of 2023
Completion: Winter of 2024

WHAT CAN YOU EXPECT? 

SCAN HERE
FOR MORE PROJECT INFO

SUMMER HIGHLIGHTS:
•	 Playground Upgrades

•	 Classroom Renovations

Flooring 
Lighting 
Paint 
Furniture

•	 Building Infrastructure
Improvements

•	 Lake Shore High School Office +
Student Commons Addition

Door Locking Systems

Installing Emergency Alert Systems

Increasing Video Surveillance 

Installing Key Fob Access


